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January 7, 2019 

 

 

Dear Board Members and Mrs. Guardipee-Hall, 

 

Greetings from Glendale and Happy New Year. We hope you all had an enjoyable 

holiday. Our Christmas program was a big hit with many people from the district attending. 

Thanks to Natasha Silizear, Dixie Guardipee, Crystal Tailfeathers, Jackie and Steve Conway, 

Carlene Salois, Virgil Bullshoe, and Jason Andreas for coming and supporting our students. Mrs. 

Guardipee-Hall, Crystal Tailfeathers, Korrina Kennedy and  Santa Claus (Robert Hall) returned 

to the colony on the 20th and presented the students with a gift. Mrs. Carlene Salois and Mrs. 

Jackie Conway treated our students with a fun cookie decorating activity the last week before the 

break. For their monthly visit, the GNP rangers did a lesson on the importance of the glaciers in 

Glacier National Park and read a Napi story to incorporate NAS into the lesson.  

 

Once again, thanks to all who helped make Christmas an enjoyable, happy time for the 

students here at the Glendale School. Have a blessed and wonderful New Year. 

 

 

 

 

Your partners in education, 

 

 

Ms. Cindy Show/Mrs. Ellen Christoferson 

 

 

 

 


